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CIRCULAR

IMPROPER GARBAGE DISPOSAL

Dear Residents,

AKC management received a complaint recently regarding improper disposal of garbage.
Some people are reckless in throwing their garbage into the ground instead of garbage bin.
They do not think of the possible results of their actions on the environmental as well as
on health. Stray cat accumulating and disposing off the waste near garbage bin. This
activity is a nuisance to your neighbors and other tenants in your building who have to
tolerate the odor and it attracts house flies as well.

We would like to remind you to stop improper disposal and encourage you to dispose
waste in garbage bin.

Non-compliance to the above instructions may lead to disciplinary action by Company
Management.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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